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Mail in voting is very beneficial. I am able to read over the candidates and measures 

to make an informed decision and take my time. I then submit my vote when I 

complete.  I am a self employed person and if I don’t work I don’t get paid. In person 

voting would impose financial issues for me as the sole provider of my home. Not 

everyone has access to get rides to in person only. There are also issues for people 

who are ill and unable to leave the home.  


